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March 30, 2021


[bookmark: _Toc380585836][bookmark: _Toc60644826]Mortgagee Letter 2021-10 Published Extending Temporary Revisions to Underwriting Standard Processes for Third-Party and Lender Site Inspections   
The Office of Residential Care Facilities (ORCF) published Mortgagee Letter 2021-10 (here) on March 30, 2021, extending temporary revisions to underwriting standard processes for third-party and Lender site inspections as a result of the COVID-19 National Emergency previously detailed in ML 2020-15.
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